
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday 14th November 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre starting at 6pm      

 

 

The policies which will be central to our final submission are now being 
finalised and now we are tackling the subject of a Local Landscape 
Character Assessment.  This will need a fair amount of non-strenuous 
volunteer help but to kick us off on the topic we welcome to this meeting 
Kath Statham, the expert from the Council to talk us through the subject 
and give us her guidance on how to launch this bit of the project.  Do come 
along to the meeting and find out how you can help. 

We will be posting the draft policies on the Carlyon Parish website, 
www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk   Once there go to the Neighbourhood Plan pages 
via the tab on the left hand side of the home page.  You will also find links 
to both the first and second surveys there.   

As usual everyone is welcome to our meetings as we continue to develop 
the Plan which will have an important effect on shaping the future 
appearance of our neighbourhood.  We appreciate hearing as many views 
as possible at our monthly meetings and there is also an opportunity to ask 
the Steering Group any questions you may have. 

If you can’t make the meeting you can direct any questions about the 
plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 
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